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Key Dates 
 Wednesday 15th January – Yorkshire Water Workshop for Year Four 
 Wednesday 22nd January – Class 4a Curriculum Coffee Morning 9am 
 Thursday 23rd January – 9am Year One Phonics Screening Parent Meeting 
 Tuesday 28th January – Year Two Thackray Medical Museum Trip  
 Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 29th January – Parents Evening  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to a new year and a new term at Hunslet Moor. Firstly, we would like to thank 
you for your cooperation this week, with the weather circumstances we have found ourselves 
under. Thank you for ensuring your child has made it into school on time!  

This week, we have sent all parents a text link to make an appointment for Parents 
Consultations. This is your reminder to do this, if you have not done so already. Please see key 
dates for the date of these. 

This week at Hunslet Moor… 
 
Nursery have been enjoying our recent weather 
this week. They have loved playing in the 
snow! 
 
Year Four have been coding in their computing 
lessons, making different shapes and colours. 
 
In Reception this week, children have been 
learning the story ‘The Three Little Pigs’. They 
have been making houses and playdough pigs.  
 
In Year Six, they had their Japanese Immersion 
Day, tasting Sushi and learning all about 
Japan.  

 

 

Hunslet Moor Attendance Week commencing 16th December 2024 – 93.4%  

Please ensure your child is in school and on time every day.  


